מרכז לחינוך תורני



515 Park Avenue New York, N.Y. 10022 (212) 752-0600 500 West 185th Street New York, N.Y. 10033 (212) 960-5347

3"50

Ten Da'at

26 Kislev 5748 December 17, 1987

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185 Street New York, N.Y. 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm,

We are excited about publishing an article by you in the next issue of TEN DA'AT.

We tried to adapt the outstanding lecture you delivered to the Yeshiva University Alumni in Israel on July 8, 1986. Enclosed please find this adapatation including a suggested new title.

Of course, your additions, emendations, corrections, etc. are most welcome.

We would especially appreciate an early response.

With many thanks,

for a Happy Charukah to you and your family 7 ayre Sincerely,

Fayge Safran

Editor, TEN DA'AT

FS:ks

TORAH EDUCATION NETWORK

A Joint Project of Educators Council of America,
Torah Education Department of the World Zionist Organization,
Max Stern Division of Communal Services
of Rabbi Isaac Elchanan Theological Seminary
An affiliate of Yeshiva University